
Ft. Peck Ind. Reservation August 17, 1912 

Believes that the Ft. Peck Indian Reserva- 
tion could be opened on very short notice 
and that the matter should be taken up with 
commercial organigations in the mid-west. 
Feels that it should be explained to them 
that this is the last large opening of good 
agricultural land in the U.S. Understands 
also that the Ft. Assiniboine Military Reser- 
vation has been turned over to the Dept. of 
Interior. 
General correspondence oy  date 


